
NOTICE 
Authority Submission on the Report of the Joint Working 

Group on Natural Gas Supply  
Ministerial Council on Energy: Energy Market Reform Bulletin No. 106 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority has made a submission to the Ministerial Council on 
Energy (MCE) on the report issued by the Joint Working Group on Natural Gas Supply.  Energy (MCE) on the report issued by the Joint Working Group on Natural Gas Supply.  

The report identified and addressed issues that may affect Australia’s ability to realise the 
twin goals of becoming one of the world's leading liquefied natural gas exporters while 
ensuring the long-term supply of gas for domestic users.  With the rapid growth of the LNG 
export market and moves by State and Territory Governments to increase Australia's 
percentage of gas-fired power generation as part of the national greenhouse response, the 
future demand and supply of gas for domestic use has emerged as a high-priority issue.   
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Stakeholder feedback was sought by the MCE to further inform the work of the Ministerial 
Council in addressing the issues raised in the working group’s report. 
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Council in addressing the issues raised in the working group’s report. 

A copy of the Authority’s submission is available from its web siteA copy of the Authority’s submission is available from its web site. 
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